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Back by Popular Demand! 

Pre-Registration available for all LCCVI Students 

Beat the August heat!  Skip the lines! 

Our May Pre-Registration package is $100 and 

includes: 

 Student Card 

 Student 

Planner 

 Activity Fee 

 Lock and 

Locker Rental 

 Printer Fee 

 Yearbook 

 T Shirt 

(choice of red 

Spirit shirt or 

extra white 

PE shirt) 

 Timetable and 

locker info 

mailed home 

in late August 

 

Pre-Registration is available in the main office from 

May 1 to May 31.  For your convenience the office 

will be open until 4:30 on Thursdays in May.   We 

accept cash and debit. 

 

 

 

Kool Aid and Cram  Our after school study sessions 

will take place on Tuesdays and Thursdays in June.  

We encourage students to join us from 2:30 – 3:30 

pm to study for exams, work on projects, and get 

extra help. 

 

 

 

Follow us on 

Twitter 

@LCCVIinfo 

June Exams  Our June culminating activity and 

exam schedule is included in the calendar section of 

this newsletter.  Students who are absent from either 

culminating activities or exams must provide a 

medical note in order to not receive a mark of zero.  

Exams are not rescheduled for employment or 

vacations.  Note that June 28 and 29 are considered 

exam days, and may be used if necessary if there are 

bus cancellations or school closures. 

 

For Your Calendar 

May 9 Full Disclosure Deadline 

May 26 Student Council Elections 

May 27 Prom 

May 29 School Council 7pm 

June 9 PD Day  

June 13,14 Grade 9 Math EQAO 

June 14 2017-2018 timetables issued to students 

June 19 Culminating Activities Periods 1, 3 

June 20 Culminating Activities Periods 2, 4 

June 21 Demonstration of Learning results shared 

June 21 Markbook printouts issued to students 

June 22 Period 1, 2 classes in AM 

June 22 Period 1 Exams (noon) 

June 23 Period 2 Exams (8:30 am) 

June 26 Period 3 Exams (8:30 am) 

June 26 E-learning Exams (pm) 

June 27 Period 4 Exams (8:30 am) 

June 28,29 Exam days if necessary 

June 28 Nicol Scholarship Selection 

June 29 Nicol Scholarship Reception 1pm 

Early July Report cards mailed home  

 

Community Involvement Hours  Graduating 

students have until May 12, 2017 to hand in their 

hours to Mrs. Packer in Student Services. Students 

must complete 40 hours in order to graduate. 

 



Tradition – Growth – Excellence - Community 
 

 

The LKDSB Parent Involvement Committee invites 

you to: “Staying Connected Well-being Unplugged”, 

a panel discussion focusing on the importance of 

technology in our lives today while balancing its use 

with other activities that can promote physical, 

mental, and social health.  The panel will consist of 

local experts and will be facilitated by LKDSB 

Mental Health Lead Ellie Fraser.  For more 

information, please go to the LKDSB website.   

Details: May 10
th

, Sarnia Education Centre – Board 

Room, 6:30pm-8:30 pm OR May 11
th

, Chatham 

Regional Education Centre – Board Room, 6:30-8:30 

pm. 

NO registration is required.  Refreshments will be 

provided and resources will be available from local 

mental health and physical health organizations.   

 

Hello families of Lambton Kent District School 

Board! This message is about a wonderful 

opportunity for you and your family. We are 

delighted to announce that our school will be 

welcoming international students from around the 

world this upcoming fall and we could use your 

help. The plan is for each of these students to live 

with a host family who will make them feel welcome, 

share our Canadian ways, and help them improve 

their English. Hosting a student is a great opportunity 

for your family to develop a friendship with a young 

citizen of the world, make memories for your family, 

be an ambassador for your school community and 

city, and have fun! We will offer you around the 

clock support, a generous monthly payment and 

orientations before your student arrives.  If you are 

interested in hosting a student for a few weeks or for 

the entire school year, please call 519-916-5290 ext 

2028 or visit www.canadahomestaynetwork.ca 

 

Greetings from Lancer Music! It has been a busy 

second semester! We visited local elementary schools 

on Friday, February 10th to provide music education 

outreach concerts to hundreds of future Lancers. On 

February 15th, we took over the stands and 

performed throughout the Sarnia Sting game as they 

claimed victory over the Guelph Storm. On March 

9th, the Stage Band represented LCCVI Music with 

pride as they shared the stage with NCIVS, GLSS, 

NLSS and the Forest Excelsior Band at the LKDSB 

Jazz Festival. On April 12th, Lancer Music 

showcased a stellar performance at the VPP for our 

annual Spring Music Night and welcomed the 

warmer weather with high-caliber musicianship and 

style. Keep an ear out for more music as we head into 

the final stretch of the semester, and be sure to follow 

us on Twitter @LCCVIMusic for all the latest 

updates! 

 

 
 

Come on out to the Drama room at LCCVI on 

Wednesday, May 10th at 7 pm to celebrate Arts 

Appreciation Night.  Be prepared to enjoy musical 

numbers, poetry reading, dance and drama along with 

some cool student art on display. Everyone is 

welcome and there is no cost.  Students are asked to 

please see Mrs. Mueller  if interested in performing. 

 

 

Cafeteria News  Our Cafeteria has pre-paid 

reloadable cards available for students.  You can find 

details at zipthru-card.ca or by asking one of our 

cafeteria staff members. 

 

  

http://www.canadahomestaynetwork.ca/
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The welding classes at L.C.C.V.I. would like to 

extend a huge thank you to our P.A.I.R.S. partner, 

Imperial Oil, for their generous contribution of funds 

towards a new welding rod conditioning oven.  The 

conditioned electrodes are helping our students as 

they take on the challenge of earning their CWB 

welding tickets.  Thanks again, Imperial Oil for your 

support! 

 

Thanks so much to all of the community members 

who came out to support our Track and Field team on 

April 25.  It was great to see so many parents out! 

 

The co-op department would like to thank all of the 

employers who took students this year in cooperative 

education placements.   All hosting employers from 

first and second semester are invited to attend the 

annual Employers' Appreciation Breakfast at the 

Holiday Inn in Sarnia, on June 1, 2017, at 

7:15am.  We hope to see many of you there! Contact 

the coop department at the school if you require more 

information about the breakfast, or would like to host 

coop students in the future! 

 

The SHSM (Specialist High School Major) program 

would like to thank Sarah Milner, Jen Helps and 

Nathan Russell of the Central Lambton Family 

Health Team for their partnership in our recent ICE 

(Innovative Creative and Entrepreneurship) training. 

The students were excited to partner with the medical 

practice to address their “patient flow” issues. Some 

very plausible solutions were presented to their board 

just last week. It was an extremely positive event for 

everyone involved. 

 

 

LCCVI Athletics and the LCCVI Boys hockey team would like to thank the following sponsors for their generous 

donations made to our silent auction hosted in March. 

 

Black Creek Golf Course 

Cathy Davey 

Heritage Heights Golf Course 

Ikko Pilates 

John Ferguson 

London Knights 

Mary Jo Edgar 

Mary Kay (Liz Woodham) 

Mary Vandeneynde 

Mary-Lou Falla 

Mayhem Fishing (Chad 

Morningstar) 

Moslon Canada (Greg Edgar) 

NHLPA (Ryan Parker) 

Sarnia Sting 

Sawmill Creek Golf Course 

Sporty 2 Charters (Jamie Shain) 

The Cran Family 

The Crombeen Family 

The Doig Family 

The Duquette Family 

The Irwin Family 

The Maniuk Family 

The McPhail Family 

The Moore Family 

Washington Capitals 

  

Ticket to the USA- Athletic and Academic Opportunities 
 

On Thursday May 4th, a session will take place for 

students and their parents who are considering post-

secondary athletic and/or academic opportunities in 

the United States. This is a new initiative designed to 

help inform and prepare students regarding the 

NCAA recruiting process and the necessary high 

school and external requirements. Specific 

information regarding standardized testing, NCAA 

regulations and divisions, and different opportunities 

within the domain of athletics and academics will be 

discussed. 

 

This event will take place from 5:00-6:30 p.m. in the 

LCCVI Amphitheatre. Several different speakers will 

be available to answer questions from a student’s and 

a parent’s perspective and a presentation will be 

given with handouts containing all of the necessary 

links and tips to studying in the United States. The 

evening will be aimed at students in Grades 9-11, and 

parents/guardians/family members/friends are 

encouraged to attend. 

 

A sign-up sheet will be available at Student Services 

for students to indicate they are interested in 

attending, as well as their guests. More information 

regarding the event can be found by speaking with 

Mr. Shaw in Student Services. 
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COMMUNITY NEWS 

 

A Message from the Nicol Community Scholarship Fund

This year is the 30th anniversary since the Helen Kavanagh Nicol Scholarship was established after the death of 

Harold Robert Madden Nicol. Mr. Nicol attended LCCVI in 1914 before enlisting in WWI. He was injured at The 

Battle of the Somme and was sent back to Canada. He eventually made his way to Chicago and worked there for the 

rest of his life.  

 

When Mr. Nicol learned he was dying, he decided to establish the Helen Kavanagh Nicol Scholarship in honour of 

his mother and sister. He wanted his money to go to young people at LCCVI. His legacy is strong. Since 1987 

nearly 400 Lancers have received Nicol Scholarships. 

 

The Nicol Scholarship has helped those individual students benefit financially, but there has also been a benefit to 

the greater community. The scholarship has indirectly built a culture of generosity, service to others, and community 

engagement around LCCVI.  In 2016 a group of Nicol recipients came together to ensure that the spirit and gift of 

the Nicol Scholarship continues at LCCVI. As the original scholarship funds diminish, we are hoping to create an 

endowment fund to ensure the scholarship continues in the future. 

 

Please help us to continue the Nicol Scholarship by spreading the word to former Nicol scholars and their families, 

local businesses, service clubs, and individual members of the community that donations are welcome. If the whole 

community comes together then we can all help to ensure Mr. Nicol's legacy continues at LCCVI. 

 

Visit our website for more information: https://www.nicol-scholarship.com/  

Like us on Facebook: Nicol Community Scholarship Fund

 

https://www.nicol-scholarship.com/

